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The Permanent Mission of Guatemala to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security, and has the honor to refer to our Delegation’s offer presented at the meeting held this past January 31, where the topic “Future mission and functions of the instruments and components of the inter-American defense system” was discussed.


In that regard, this Mission is pleased to propose Guatemalan Professor Guillermo Pacheco (curriculum vitae attached) to address the full Committee to share a comprehensive academic presentation on an inter-American defense system. The aim is to contribute elements of analysis for the discussion in which we are currently engaged on this subject.


If this is accepted by the Committee, we request that Professor Pacheco’s presentation be added as an item on the agenda of the meeting scheduled for next February 27.


The Permanent Mission of Guatemala to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

February 4, 2013

Chair of the 

Committee on Hemispheric Security

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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